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April 30, 2012 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission will conduct a public hearing on 

Tuesday, May 29, 2012, at 10:30 a.m. in Hearing Room A at the Commission Offices, 1333 

Main Street, Suite 500, Columbia, SC 29202, to receive comments on the proposed Regulation 

on Mediation, R 4286.  The proposed regulation will add a new Article 18 for the purposes of 

establishing a defined mechanism to resolve disputes pursuant to Title 42 of the SC Code of 

Laws without the necessity of a hearing. A copy of the proposed regulation may be obtained at 

www.wcc.sc.gov, Proposed Mediation Regulation, or by contacting Kim Ballentine, 

kballentine@wcc.sc.gov, in the Executive Director’s Office.   

 

 

Gary Cannon 

Executive Director 

gcannon@wcc.sc.gov 

 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 

 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 
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